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Reminder: Any Time is Train Time 

June 17, 2021 

 
Your safety is our top priority. We want to take a moment to remind our community that any time is 
train time, in any direction. GO trains are not the only trains that use our rail corridors, which makes 
it impossible for residents to know for sure when the next train might come along the corridor.   
 
There has been an increase in illegal trespassing on the GO rail corridor at the Credit River Bridge 
over the past few weekends and Metrolinx takes this very seriously. Accessing the corridor is not 
only extremely dangerous for the trespassers themselves, but also for those on the train. While it 
may look harmless or even fun, accessing, climbing, and jumping off rail bridges are considered 
potentially life-threatening emergencies. Please treat them like as such.  
 
IF YOU SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING! 
 

• Call 911 

• Call Transit Safety at 1-877-297-0642 

• Visit gotransit.com/safety for safety tips 
 
Transit Safety will be present around the corridor as much as possible over the next few weeks. 
Metrolinx will also shortly be securing the property around the Bridge to deter those trying to 
trespass onto the rail corridor.  
 
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR YOU? 
 
Starting this summer, workers will begin removing and deposing of existing fencing materials, on 
both the east and west side of the Credit River Bridge. In some areas, there is vegetation 
surrounding and growing within the existing fence which will ultimately need to be removed to 
install the new, higher fencing on the property line. Certified arborists will be working in the area to 
preform tree trimming/removals along Metrolinx property line for the purpose of the new fencing 
installation. 
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WHAT TO EXPECT 

• Work will take place on both the east and west sides of the Credit River Bridge, extending from 
Stavebank Rd to Mississauga Rd. 

• The project will take approximately six (6) months to complete  
• You can expect to see crews working on Metrolinx lands, or within the municipal right-of-way. 
• While we do our best to complete work during weekdays, some weekend or overnight work 

may be required. 
 
QUESTIONS 
We have a dedicated Community Relations team available to answer your questions at any time by 
email or over the phone. For more information, feel free to contact them at the number or email 
address below. Thank you for your patience while we improve transit to get communities moving.   
 
Metrolinx Community Relations  
Tel: 416-202-7500 / E-mail: Peel@metrolinx.com  
 

All dates are subject to change due to weather as required. 
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